CHARLES BARRON

COUNCIL MEMBER, 42ND DISTRICT BROOKLYN

DISTRICT OFFICE
718 PENNSYLVANIA AVE.
BROOKLYN, NY 11207
(718) 649-9495
FAX (718) 649-3111

CITY HALL OFFICE 250 BROADWAY, ROOM 1823 NEW YORK, NY 10007 (212) 788-6957

barron@council.nyc.ny.us



THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK

CHAIR

HIGHER EDUCATION

COMMITTEES

CONSUMER AFFAIRS

LANDMARKS, PUBLIC SITING & MARITIME USES

LAND USE

WOMEN'S ISSUES

Wednesday, December 07, 2005

Stellar Development, LLC 295 Nothren Blvd. Suite 200 Great Neck, NY 11021

Attn: Ben Shavolian

Dear Mr. Shavolian:

Thank you! On behalf of my constituents, staff, and myself I would like to say thank you for helping make our community Family Days a success. Family Day is an important community event, which takes place once a year in each housing development throughout our district. Due to some unforeseen budget restraints several of our housing developments were on the verge of missing out on their Family Day events, but with your assistance we were able to insure that each housing development within our district enjoyed a successful Family Day.

Additionally, I thank you for your generosity in assisting with our Holiday Turkey giveaway, which was a big success. We thank you for your continuous support to our constituents and to the development of my district.

Sincerely,

Council Member Charles Barron 42nd District, Brooklyn, New York

parlie Barron